
 

 

                                                                                                                 
 

National “Imagine a Day Without Water” 2017 Campaign  
Raises Awareness about Vulnerable Infrastructure Systems 

 
Tucson Water, the Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation Department, and local schools and 
businesses are participating in the third annual Imagine a Day Without Water, a nationwide day of education 
and advocacy about the value of water.  
 
Elementary school students were given the opportunity to tell us what their lives would be like without water. 
Nearly 500 entries were reviewed by Tucson Water staff. The winning entries will be recognized for their 
creativity and posted on social media. The winners will receive prizes for their contributions, and their teachers 
will be acknowledged for taking classroom time to participate. In general, these second-, third-, and fourth-
grade students focused on the need for safe water supplies for drinking, food preparation, and sanitary purposes. 
 
Local coffee shops are displaying contest posters to tag @TucsonWater to show how you #ValueWater.  
Again, the winning entries will receive prizes. Social media posts will be considered until 5 p.m., Thursday, 
October 12, 2017.  
 
In a competition to encourage innovation in the wastewater industry, the Pima County Regional Wastewater 
Reclamation Department (RWRD), Tucson Water, the University of Arizona, and an accomplished group of 
water professionals, water utilities, academia and private partners collaborated to develop the Arizona Pure 
Water Brew Challenge. The Arizona Pure Water Brew Challenge is a statewide campaign made possible after 
the Pima County Southwest Water Campus Team won the $302,500 New Arizona Prize: Water Innovation 
Challenge. The prize money provided an opportunity for the team to develop a mobile advanced purification 
truck which has traveled 2,800 miles throughout the state aimed at changing the public’s perception of direct 
potable reuse of water.  
 
The collaboration involved in the successful partnership of the Pima County Southwest Water Campus team is 
the kind of teamwork that will be necessary to ensure innovative new approaches to solving the issues that the 
water and wastewater industry face. Public-private partnerships will play an important role in building the 
drinking water and wastewater systems of tomorrow. More information about mobile water treatment 
technology is available at www.azpurewaterbrew.org. 
 
Our water infrastructure is aging and in need of investment, having been underfunded for decades. Imagine a 
Day Without Water tells the stories of the challenges we face when our water infrastructure fails, but also of the 
solutions being implemented in communities nationwide. Visit www.imagineadaywithoutwater.org for more 
information. 
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                 Fernando Molina                                                     or                                Caroline Vargas 
                 Tucson Water Public Information Officer                                                  RWRD Community Relations Manager 
                 (520) 349-0982 (cell)                                                                                  (520) 724-8719 
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